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Spotlight: Grace Family Picnic 

Time/Date Change 

 
Due to thunderstorms on the forecast, the Grace Family Picnic at the Pedestrian 
Bridge park has been moved from Saturday to Sunday, August 27 at 12 
Noon. If it’s raining on Sunday, we’ll meet in The Pavilion. 
  
There will be cornhole, some crafting, pizza, veggies, and bottled water. If you’d like to contribute, bring a dessert 
to share, and if you’re planning on coming for a bit, please let Vivian know via email (vblais@gracepvd.org) so 
that we have enough provisions! If the weather is looking clear outside, please bring your own blanket/sheet to sit 
on, too. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

  

 

Worship Schedule Update 

 

Both our regular Sunday morning 

8:00 AM Spoken Eucharist in the Chancel 
and our Wednesday 12 Noon Spoken Eucharist in 

The Chapel of The Messiah 

will resume after Labor Day. 

 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Ministry Fair 

 
On Sunday, September 10, following the 10:00 AM service, during Coffee Hour, 
representatives from various parish ministries will be on hand to tell you about their groups’ 
activities and encourage you to join them. So grab a lemonade see what Grace Church has 
to offer…and sign up! 
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Third Thursdays @ Twelve 
(Noon) Concert Series 

 
This coming season our Thursday Concert Series will take on 
a slightly different format. Instead of being a weekly 
occurrence, the concerts will take place once a month and will 
feature a variety of 45-minute programs of mostly chamber 
music ranging from a jazz trio to dueling organs! Our first 
concert will be on Thursday, September 21 at 12 Noon and 
will feature the Baltic Transit Jazz Trio from Boston. We 
hope you join us! 

 

 

 

  

 



Sunday Morning Worship 

The Thirteenth Sunday  
after Pentecost 

 

~ Sunday Morning YouTube Link ~ 

Click here! 

 

This service will be live-streamed to the Grace Church YouTube Channel. Please 

use the link provided above to watch. The service will also be archived on the Grace 
Church website for 'on-demand' viewing after Sunday morning. We hope this 
experience allows those who are not able to join us in person on Sunday to participate 
in the worship. 

 

To view the Order of Service for The Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost, 

CLICK HERE! 

__________________________________________________________ 
Regardless of how you choose to participate in our worship life together, 

ALL ARE WELCOME at Grace Church! 

 

 

 

  

 

The Thirteenth Sunday  
after Pentecost 

August 27, 2023 

 
Grant, O merciful God, that your Church, being gathered together in unity by your Holy 
Spirit, may show forth your power among all peoples, to the glory of your Name; through 
Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, for 
ever and ever. Amen. 

 

For the texts of the readings for The Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost, 
please click here. 

 
Click here for the latest from the Episcopal News Service. And for current news from the Episcopal Diocese of 
Rhode Island, please click here. 
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